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From: Christina M Schmitt
Subject: Minnesota Water Stewards 2023: Applications due Nov 30 2022
Date: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 12:53:25 PM

Hennepin County will be hosting a cohort of Minnesota Water Stewards in 2023—8 traditional
stewards and 3 Art for Water Stewards. The deadline to apply is November 30, 2022.

Please help promote on your social media and newsletters.
e Here is a media kit with content to promote Minnesota Water Stewards (DOCX)
e Hereis a flyer to promote Art for Water (PDF)

There are two remaining online info sessions to help with the application. Applicants are strongly
urged to attend one of them. Register here: minnesotawaterstewards.org/info-sessions/
e Tuesday, November 15, noon

e Tuesday, November 29,5 p.m.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Christina Schmitt (she / her / hers)
Senior Communications Specialist
Hennepin County Environment and Energy

612-987-1741
Facebook i Twitter i Instagram

Disclaimer: If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please immediately notify
the sender of the transmission error and then promptly permanently delete this message from
your computer system.
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